Dear Laura,

We are entering the final stretch of the race! There are several opportunities
this week to help us cross the finish line with a victory - let us know how you
can help!

Virtual Rally - Sunday at 4pm

Join us this Sunday, Oct. 18, 4-5pm, for the Sprint to the Finish Line Virtual
Rally and fundraiser with Congressman Dean Phillips and musical
performance by Ann Reed! Other elected officials will also be there. Register
at fairvotemn.org/rsvp

Congressman Dean Phillips, a leading advocate of RCV in Congress, will
discuss the power of RCV to strengthen democracy in our local communities
and how Minnesota, empowered by these successful campaigns, can lead
the nation in democracy reform. Other local elected officials will join us, too.
We will also have a special musical performance by Ann Reed!

Laura Calbone and David Haeg from the Bloomington and Minnetonka
campaigns will present opportunities to help get the campaigns over the finish
line - including immediate actions that afternoon - and lay out how YOU can
help Ranked Choice Voting win on Nov. 3!

Thanks to all of you who are co-hosting the event!

Register at fairvotemn.org/rsvp — and share the invitation with your friends
and neighbors (they don’t have to live in Bloomington or Minnetonka - or MN -
to attend)!
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Text your People - Wednesdays in October!

We bet you have more Bloomington and Minnetonka contacts in your cell
phone than you realize. One of the most effective ways to earn support for
Ranked Choice Voting is talking to your friends and family members.

Join us TODAY (or any Wed in October) anytime between 4:30-6pm via Zoom
to get set up to use OutVote, an app that makes it easy to send a text to your
Bloomington and Minnetonka contacts encouraging them to vote and vote
YES for Ranked Choice Voting! (It shouldn't take more than 30 minutes of
your time, and will make a big impact.)

RSVP here to get the Zoom link. If you can’t make it on Wed, but want to text
your friends and family, reply to this email and we will find a time to get you
set up.
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RSVP TODAY!

Saturday - Grab a Donut, Drop Some Lit

Saturday morning, Oct. 17, 9-11:30am, we are putting flyers on doors with
super supporters Rep. Steve Elkins and Sen. Melisa Franzen, and the
Residents for Organized Collection. There will be donuts! We’'ll meet at
Steve’s house: 8709 Sandro Rd, Bloomington, MN 55438




Phonebank from Home

One of our most important outreach strategies is calling voters in Bloomington
to talk about Ranked Choice Voting. We made nearly 22,000 calls and had
almost 2,000 conversations in the month of October, and we have thousands
more to make.

We need more volunteers to help make these calls - you will be fully trained
and provided with a script and support throughout your shift. Phonebank shifts
are every day 1-4pm and M-Th 5-8:30pm.

Sign up for a shift today! (Click the link, scroll down to the date you want to
phonebank and select Bloomington and Minnetonka Ballot Measure
Phonebank. The next screen will allow you to select a shift.)

Volunteer Spotlight

We were blown away by the great turnout last Saturday at our lit drop. We
were able to cover 15 turfs, more than 1,000 homes. Thank you to Gianna,
Barb, Chris, Lynn & Pat, Dorette, Sharon, Margaret, Laurie, Anita, and all the
volunteers who helped!

We also want to highlight William Benson who made over 100 phonecalls in
his first shift and was messaging all his friends on Facebook about RCV
during his shift!

Keep up the great work, everyone! We're so close to the finish line, help us
kick it into high gear the last 3 weeks!

Laura & Marcia
Bloomington Ranked Choice Voting Organizers

Laura Calbone, laura.calbone@fairvotemn.org, 612-481-4626
Marcia Wattson, mwattson47@gmail.com, 612-875-5686
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